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Paschal Life - Sunday, September 13, 2020 

Dear SPB friends, we hope you are doing well. You are in our thoughts and 

prayers!  

Sunday Mass - Sunday Mass Link 

Spiritual Communion Prayer: At each Mass we are praying the Spiritual Communion Prayer to be 

together in Christ whether at church or at home. Click here for our Spiritual Communion Prayer. 

SPB Monthly Prayer: Click here to watch Fr. Lane's September prayer.  

Recommitment Weekend and Our Stewardship: IN YOUR MAIL: This week you will receive a 

brochure introducing our In Love We Serve Program. Our community spent the last several months 

responding to the historical crisis in so many ways. I’m proud to be to part of the Saint Paschal 

Baylon Church faith community. On Commitment Sunday, September 20, I invite everyone to join 

together and participate in securing our parish’s future. I ask that you please review the brochure 

and prayerfully consider how you and your family can help Saint Paschal Baylon by financially 

supporting our ministries, furthering our mission, and reinforcing our future.  

We ask that all faithful parishioners complete a Commitment Card. A card will be included in the 

brochure mailing for you to: 

·     mail to the church using the pre-addressed envelope included in this mailing.  

·     or bring your card to Mass next Sunday.  

·     or you may visit our parish website at www.church.saintpaschal.com and complete an 

electronic Commitment Card.  

The back of the Commitment Card has a place for you to include any prayer intentions you wish 

to share. We welcome all intentions and they will be prayed over during Prayer of the Faithful at 

Mass. Our goal is 100% participation! Thank you for your generosity and support!  

Video Help Needed: We are preparing for our new camera system in the church for Masses and 

other events. If you would like to run the cameras or be a part of the production, please contact 
George Peko - psr@saintpaschal.com or Father Lane, SSS - jtlanesss@gmail.com. We would 

appreciate a regular team at the Saturday 4:30 PM Mass and during the day for Funeral Mass 

broadcasts. 

SPB School Governor's Thomas Edison Award: Our SPB school was awarded the Governor's 

Thomas Edison Awards for STEM Education and Student Research. This is the 9th year in a row. 

Thank you to the school staff for being committed to teaching beyond the boundaries of the 

traditional classroom and pushing the limits of experiential learning. 

 

https://youtu.be/YTv9Gxv4--w
https://files.constantcontact.com/a8cbbc12801/7563c150-ed1d-43c2-a25d-9ef734e46938.docx
https://youtu.be/wbTqAWARQGM
http://www.church.saintpaschal.com/


Box Top Program: Families of the school are encouraged to bring in box tops beginning this 

month. Students that bring in 10 box tops can have a dress down day on the designated days each 

month.  

Marketing Committee: This week we proceed on one of our goals of the 2020 Pastoral Plan: 

creating a Marketing Committee. A few folks have been recommended to begin, but if you have a 

background or interest in this ministry to promote our parish community (and all its ministries of 

which the school is a major factor), please send me your email so that you are able to join the Zoom 

meeting on Wednesday, September 9 at 6:30 PM. 

Bishop Malesic Installation: On Monday, September 14 our new bishop, Most Reverend Edward 

Malesic, installed at the Cathedral of Saint John the Evangelist: watch it LIVE on Zoom from 2-4 PM. 

Click here to watch: Cleveland Diocese Website 

Taizé Eucharistic Holy Hour for the Season of Creation: On Tuesday, September 15 at 7 PM in 

the church we celebrate God’s creation with a special focus for our hour long prayer in the presence 

of the Blessed Sacrament. Fr. Lane is requesting assistance to serve as a leader, lector or musician. If 

you are interested in helping please contact Father at jtlanesss@gmail.com. 

Communion to the Home Bound: Family members, with a pyx, blue ritual book and missalette, may 

share Holy Communion to each other from the Mass they attend. See the bulletin for instructions. 

Office Hours: Office hours are Monday – Friday, 8 AM – 4 PM. 

 

https://www.dioceseofcleveland.org/

